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71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Commitiee London Telex Telephone: ROYal 0156

| Telex No.: 24305 8th June, 1959.

:’ Dear Sirs 9
Motorship "LIZZIE AND A "

I acknowledge receipt of your letter of the 2nd
L instant, enclosing a copy of one from the Owners of
: this ship, the contentes of which have been noted.

I shall be glad if you will advise the Owners
that an examination of the vessel on the mud is not
acceptable in lieu of drydocking.

It should be pointed out that a Special Survey(D)
will become due at the end of September, 1959, and
the Owners' proposals in this respect and for drydoecking
should be obtained and furnished.

There is no charge for examination in drydock,
but the fee for Screwshaft Survey in this case will be

-E:Z?' DI ﬂl
Yours faithfully,

&ssistent g9 onk to the
Clasgification Committee.

The Surveyors
morr,
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